
Dear Intern, 

SAPC e-Note: PHARMACIST INTERN: ERRONEOUS BOOKING TO THE PRE-REGISTRATION 
EXAMINATION 27/28 AUGUST 2021  
 
 
Please note that the Office of the Registrar has received your booking to write the Pre-registration 
Examination on 27/28 August 2021. The Office has however noted that your booking was erroneously 
allowed by the system whereas you have not yet met the CPD requirements and/or progress reports for 
entrance into the examination:  
 
• Interns writing the exam for the first time must be in their sixth (6th) month of internship and must 

submit at least six (6) CPD entries online and be competent in at least three (3) entries. The tutor 
must have submitted three (3) progress reports (i.e., the 12- and 24-weeks progress reports).  

 
Your booking will not be cancelled at this stage; however, the Office will monitor your status in terms of 
compliance to examination entrance requirements, and if by 23 August 2021 you still have not met the 
examination entrance requirements, your booking will be cancelled, and you will not be allowed to write the 
examination on 27/28 August 2021.  
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the SAPC at Pre-
regexamworkshops@sapc.za.org.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
VM Tlala  
Registrar/CEO   
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